VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES  ( Rough Draft)

August 15, 2006

The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. Members present were Mr. Darryl Murray, Mrs. Elizabeth Atcher, Mrs. Kim Wood, Mrs. Cindy Vowels, Mrs. Lora Schell, Mrs. Terisa Johnson, and Mr. Lonnie Dennis. Mrs. Cathy Bruce was the recording secretary. 

 Mrs. Johnson made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs.Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (07.01) 
Mrs. Vowels made a motion to approve the Minutes from the June 5, 2006 meeting. Mr. Murray seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (07.02) 

REPORTS

New Teacher Hiring – Mr. Dennis reported that, with the council’s approval he hired three teachers. Ms. Jaime Fey is our new first grade teacher, Ms. Dana Hylton is our new fifth grade teacher. Mrs. Jennifer Manion has been hired as a related arts teacher.  Ms. Shannon Macy is now a 2nd/3rd grade teacher. Mrs. Julie Thurman has been hired as primary instructional assistant Ms. Katie Shircliff has been hired as a special need instructional assistant. Mrs. Vowels made a motion to hire the new teachers. Mr. seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried (07.03)

Instructional Assistants – Mr. Dennis reported that we have two half-time instructional assistant positions posted.

Title I Budget – Mrs. Carlena Sheeran asked the council to approve the Title I budget for the 2006-07 school year. After discussing the budget, Mrs. Wood made a motion to approve the $77,648.00 budget. 

Mrs. Johnson seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried (07.04)

Annual 2005-06 SBDM Report – Mr. Dennis went over the Annual Report that was sent to Mrs. Nannette Johnston, Superintendent of Hardin County Schools.

CSIP Committee – Mr. Dennis would like to create a committee to keep our CSIP updated. The committee will have four or five faculty members. The committee will work on implementation and impact checks on a regular basis. Mrs. Vowels made a motion to approve a CSIP committee. Mrs. Wood seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (07.05)

NCLB Report – The council went over the NCLB results. 

June and July Budget – The council reviewed the budget for June and July. Mr. Murray made a motion to approve the July budget. Mrs. Johnson seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried (07.06)

Accident Report – The council reviewed the accident report. Mr. McCoy, our custodian, will paint a blue line on the ground for our students to walk on when going to or coming from the school building into the mobile units. He will also put foam on the corners of the air conditioners so students do not run into them while going to/from the school building into the mobile units.

LCD Projectors – The technology department will put our LCD projectors in our classrooms the August 21st. 

Textbooks – Mr. Dennis reported that with our additional 40 students we are short on textbooks. He is getting the number of textbooks we need and will order them soon for our students.

Thoughtful Ed – The consultant for Thoughtful Ed will be at our school on September 6th to meet with our teachers.

NRT Test – The NRT test, usually taken in September has been canceled by the State.

MEETING DATE AND TIME

The next SBDM Council meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 19th, 2006 at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center. The meeting was changed to a later so the council can review our CATS scores.

AGENDA ITEMS

Some of the agenda items for the August SBDM Council meeting will be the CSIP Committee, Committee Reports, Test Scores, the August budget, and the hiring of Instructional Assistants.

ADJOURN

Mrs. Johnson made a motion to adjourn at 3:50 p.m. Mrs. Atcher seconded the motion. There was no further discussion. Motion unanimously carried. (07.07)
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